
 

11th of June 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Greetings from Ras Al Khaimh Department of Knowledge. 

Thank you for being an essential and vital part of the school community! 

 

As part of our ongoing efforts to improve parental engagement and enhance the 
overall experience within Ras Al Khaimah private schools, we are excited to 
announce the distribution of a survey aimed at gathering your valuable feedback. 

This survey has been designed to assess and understand parental involvement and 
engagement within our schools across various aspects, including: 

• Communication 
• Satisfaction 
• Curriculum 
• Students' social and personal development 
• Students' wellbeing 
• Participation in school improvements 
• Parents' council 
• School facilities 

Your participation in this survey is vital in helping us identify areas for improvement 
and shape our strategic planning to serve our parent community's needs better. 

 

To complete the survey, please click on the link provided below: 

Survey Link 

 

We kindly request your cooperation in submitting the survey before the deadline, 
Friday, 21st of June 2024. We assure you that your responses will be treated with strict 
confidentiality. 

We appreciate your support and look forward to hearing your valuable insights. 

 

Sincerely, 

Ras Al Khaimah Department of Knowledge 

https://forms.office.com/r/QZ2ezdH5fp

